POTENTIAL PARKING
REMOVAL

145’ proposed red curb addition

Creating a safe community
LAUREL ST
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PROJECT OBJECTIVES IMPROVEMENTS CONSIDERED

* To install a dedicated southbound * Removal of parking on the west
left turn lane and extend the side of Laurel Street
northbound bik.e lane all the way Ins3all a dedicated southbound
to the intersection Ieﬁ?urn Ene

Exfend the northbound bike lane
all the way to the intersection

CITY OF
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PROVIDE YOUR INPUT

* Attend the Complete Streets
Commission meeting
Wednesday, April 10, 2019
7:00 pm
City Council Chambers
701 Laurel St.

FOR MORE INFORMATION
* 650-330-6770

* transportation@menlopark.org



